
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Castle School launches its new website 

We delighted to be able to tell you that our new look website is up and running.  We hope you agree 

that it looks very smart, is easy to navigate and promotes who we are and what we offer. 

 

We’ve listened to what you’ve been saying 

and we’ve made sure we have highlighted 

the things that make us unique, including 

being non-selective, our exam success,  

the seamless transition from prep to 

secondary now we are on the same site 

and our focus on providing a caring and 

nurturing environment in which pupils can 

learn and gain confidence. 

 

Please do visit the site and have a look for yourselves.  

You will find some of the kind words written by 

parents in  Why Choose Castle School? (under 

Admissions or School Life).  We are always happy to 

add testimonials, so if you have something you would 

like to say, do let us know and we will try to include it. 

 

 

In addition to the news bulletin that is sent out 

each week, we do regularly post on Facebook.  We 

know that not all of you are signed up to this, but 

you can now access our news within the website 

by visiting the News and Events page or clicking 

on the icon in the navigation bar on the left. 

 

 

One of the comments from parents is that we are a little known gem in the county that others haven’t 

necessarily heard about, so please do share this email and help put us on the map. 
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